
Ryegate Town Auditors 
Public Meeting 

 
A Formal Meeting of the Town of Ryegate Auditors will be held on Friday January 12, 
2018 at the Town Offices in Ryegate Corner at 9:00 A.M. 
 
The purpose of this meeting is to discuss and approve the budget request for the 
consideration of the Selectboard in preparing the 2018 Town Budget. 
 
      Thomas Dole, Chairman 
      Richard Fraser 
      Richard Hodgson 
 
Posted December 29, 2017 at the Town Clerk’s Office, the East Ryegate Post Office, 
and the South Ryegate Post Office  
 
 


